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March 19 - Below, for downloading, is a flyer for the District V. Informational Meeting. This meeting was 

scheduled weeks ago for a question and answer session with District V Trustee and Board of Trustees 

President, Anne Dorough on March 24, 2014. Unfortunately this same date was scheduled as an 

alternate date for the regular monthly meeting of the Board of Trustees and the Trustees” Bylaw 

Committee meeting by the Board President. The Bylaw Committee meeting has been called off and 

postponed to another date due to conflict of schedules. The Board of Trustee meeting is still on as of 

today. 

 

The District V meeting will go on with or without their trustee being present as the members have many 

questions that they wish to raise and discuss. Questions will be forwarded to Ms. Dorough for her input. 

District V members are urged to attend as the SEC is at a crisis point and needs the attention of all of its 

members 


